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2. Response to Comments 
 
 

 
6. Response to Comments From Jeffrey M. Smith, AICP, Senior Regional Planner, Southern 

California Association of Governments, Dated April 19, 2004 

6-1 Comment is hereby noted, included in the official environmental record of the proposed 
project, and will be forwarded to the appropriate City of Anaheim decision-makers for 
their review and consideration. 
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